

# Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

Today in school, we enjoyed celebrating the upcoming Coronation of King Charles III. It was wonderful to see the children wearing their red, white and blue outfits! We had some fantastic portraits drawn of our new King and Queen and some super crowns created. Attached to this newsletter are some photos as a memory of this special day in school. We know lots of our children are looking forward to the celebrations over the weekend.

Next week, our Year 6 children will be completing their SATS in school every morning. We are inviting all of Year 6 to come in for breakfast each day at 8:15am in the school hall so that we can make sure everyone is settled and ready. They have been working extremely hard and we know they will remember all of our Riverside values to try their best and show their 'Positive Riverside Attitudes'. We wish them lots of luck and we are very proud of them all.

**Lunch Boxes** 

A reminder that we encourage healthy lunchboxes in school and a treat on a Friday. Our school dinner options provide this menu as well.

We hope you all have a lovely long Bank Holiday weekend with your families. See you in school on Tuesday!

Yours sincerely,

HLOSON

Helen Robson Head of School

#### Water Bottles

A reminder that the bottles children bring in to school for their classroom should only contain water. We have had lots of children bringing in juice in these bottles. Thank you for your support.

## PROUD MOMENT...

Congratulations to the royal portrait winners from each class this week. They worked hard creating these portraits, looking at details and developing their sketching and shading skills. We will be displaying the winning portraits in school.



E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org 01634 338700



Term 5 2023

Week 3

Friday 5th May 2023

### **Attendance**

The classes with the best

attendance this week

are:

Foxes (Y4)

Seals (Y3)

Squirrels (Y2)



#### **Upcoming Events:**

Monday 8th May—Bank Holiday

Tuesday 9th May—Friday 12th May —Year 6 SATS week

Monday 15th May—Fire and Rescue talks to Years R-6





